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First name Peter

Surname Neale

Email address

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation? Yes, I'm submitting on behalf of an organisation

Which organisation are you submitting on behalf Arthur's Pass Wildlife Trust
of?

Are you willing to tell us more about yourself? No

Which age category are you in? -

Do you have any further comments on the

activities proposed in specific portfolio/s (please

select all those you wish to comment on):

Biodiversity and Biosecurity

Where do you live in Canterbury? Select your -
district below:

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Kaikoura

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Hurunui

Powered by Objective Keystone - page 1



Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Waimakariri

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Christchurch

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Selwyn

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Ashburton

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Mackenzie

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Timaru

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Waimate

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Waitaki

Do you wish to speak to your submission? No

How did you find out about giving feedback?
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From:

To:

Subject: LTP submission, Peter Neale, Arthur"s Pass
Date: Friday, 9 April 2021 9:00:49 pm

kia ora,

Predatory feral cats are an increasing widespread biodiversity issue for the Canterbury region,

especially for invertebrates, lizards, birdlife and for braided river nesting birds.

The Canterbury Regional Pest Management Plan 2018-2038 (CRPMP) currently recognises feral

cats as an Organism of Interest (001). This CRPMP states "Ools are not accorded pest status but

future control of them could arise, for example through Site led programs. A review of the plan

may be necessary to include them as pests."

Feral cats have moved beyond being an organism Of interest. They should be considered a pest

and controlled throughout the region with eradication as the aim.

We recommend that the CRC:

U

a. Review the CRPMP to reclassifyferal cats from "Organism of Interest"to pest".

b. Actively control feral cats, particularly in the Canterbury high country, and on Canterbury

braided rivers and sites Of high indigenous biodiversity value.

c. Take the lead on an interagency partnership to eradicate feral cats in the Canterbury

region.

I do not wish to speak to this submission, as the evidence of what feral cats are currently doing in
the high country speaks for itself.

thanks,
Pete Neale

Chair, Arthur's Pass Wildlife Trust.

thanks

Pete and Fi

Arthur's Pass Alpine Motel


